
News from

Hop hop hooray!

An egg-citing Easter

Back in December, we were ecstatic to have a visit from 
a rare albino baby wallaby, who hopped into The Spinney 
for cuddles with our residents. Eight-month-old Wilson 
delighted everyone as he hopped around our lounge.   
We organised for the team from Performing Pets to 
bring the baby marsupial for a visit as part of an 
animal-assisted therapy session. The home was buzzing 
with excitement during and after the visit, and many of 
the residents enjoyed spending time with the wallaby, 
stroking him or having a cuddle. What an experience! 

Back in April, we had a wonderful time celebrating 
Easter here at The Spinney. Everyone was in the 
party mood, with the brilliant Clayton entertaining 
us all. There was lots of singing along and dancing to 
the music. It was lovely to have loved ones and 
friends join us, and we even had a visit from not one, 
but two Easter Bunnies! A wonderful time was had 
by all, and a big thank you to our kitchen team for 
the delicious buffet.

Dear friends,
With a fresh new season upon us, our home is bursting with brightness and vibrancy!   
Take a glimpse into our delightful spring escapades in our latest newsletter.



We always love reading your comments on Facebook!
Here are a few recent ones:

If you don’t wish to receive future newsletter updates from us, please email us at marketing@carebase.org.uk
and we’ll of course, remove you from our list.

“So beautiful and such a peaceful space to enjoy x.” Katie

“Such beautiful happy faces x.” Gayna

“Lovely pictures of you all.” Sue

Recycle and reuse

Spring has sprung!
At the start of March, we were overjoyed to 
welcome a baby lamb into our home. Thank you 
to Performing Pets for bringing in our new 
woolly friend. They also bring a different animal 
each month for snuggles and strokes from our 
residents, and the team! What better way to 
kick off spring.

We welcomed in spring by getting creative with our 
arts and crafts. A few of the residents took part in a 
spot of ‘flower arranging’ making these beautiful 
hyacinths. Can you guess what they are made of? 
Yes, that’s right! We went green and reused our 
empty kitchen rolls, adding some paint, glue, and 
coloured tissue paper. We think they are beautiful!

With love,
Lisa Wright
Home Manager
The Spinney Care Home, 21 Forest View, Chingford, London, E4 7AU  Tel: 020 8016 3864


